Curlex, Ruth E (DEC)

From: Yecies, Aaron <AYecies@LaBellaPC.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 3:22 PM

To: Curley, Ruth E (DEC)

Cc: linette@stickermule.com; Vaverchak, Sierra

Subject: RE: [Ext] RE: Site No. B-00052-4, Former Mohasco Mills Complex
Attachments: IMG_5634.JPG

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

Hi Ruth,

The railing on the retaining wall was previously repaired by Sticker Mule, LLC. Photograph 3A in the Annual Site
Inspection Report showed the repaired railings in the background. Since we were conducting other work in the area, we
took another photo (attached) that is a better image showing the completed repairs.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Aaron

Aaron Yecies, CPG, PG

LaBella Associates | Environmental Consulting Program Manager
518-885-5383 ext. 213 direct

518-470-6358 cell

ayecies@LaBellaPC.com

Notice: This communication and any attachments may contain information that is proprietary to LaBella Associates, D.P.C. It may be
used by the intended recipient only, only for the purpose for which it was transmitted, and must be destroyed upon request. If you
have received this communication in error, please return it to the sender and destroy any remaining copies.

From: Curley, Ruth E (DEC) <ruth.curley@dec.ny.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2022 10:54 AM

To: Yecies, Aaron <AYecies@LaBellaPC.com>

Cc: linette@stickermule.com; Vaverchak, Sierra <SVaverchak@LaBellaPC.com>; Curley, Ruth E (DEC)
<ruth.curley@dec.ny.gov>

Subject: [Ext] RE: Site No. B-00052-4, Former Mohasco Mills Complex

Aaron —

Please confirm that repairs were made to the rails along the north side of the creek (approximately a
30 foot drop)

There doesn’t appear to be a photo of those repairs.
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From: Yecies, Aaron <AYecies@LaBellaPC.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 5:06 PM

To: Curley, Ruth E (DEC) <ruth.curley@dec.ny.gov>

Cc: linette@stickermule.com; Vaverchak, Sierra <SVaverchak@LaBellaPC.com>
Subject: Site No. B-00052-4, Former Mohasco Mills Complex

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

Hi Ruth,
Attached is the 2022 Annual Site Inspection Report. Please let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Aaron

Aaron Yecies, CPG, PG

LaBella Associates | Environmental Consulting Program Manager

518-885-5383 office
518-885-5383 ext. 213  direct
518-470-6358 cell

5 McCrea Hill Road
Ballston Spa, NY 12020
ayecies@LaBellaPC.com
labellapc.com

Notice: This communication and any attachments may contain information that is proprietary to LaBella Associates, D.P.C. It may be
used by the intended recipient only, only for the purpose for which it was transmitted, and must be destroyed upon request. If you
have received this communication in error, please return it to the sender and destroy any remaining copies.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the LaBella organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.






